
 
 
           
 
 

 
Notice of Cancellation  

 
Coachella Valley  

Resource Conservation District 
 

The regularly meeting scheduled on the  

16th of June 2021 has been cancelled. 
To protect public health and prevent the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), and in 
accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order N-29-20, the public may attend 
the meeting by teleconference from their computers, tablets, or smartphones as 
there will be no public location for attending in person until the order is lifted. 

 The next regular meeting will be held:  

June 30, 2021 – 8:00 AM 

 
Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/323538637  
 

You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States: +1 (571) 317-3122  

 
Access Code: 323-538-637  

 
For questions regarding the meeting or future CVRCD meetings, please contact 

Yvonne Franco at info@cvrcd.com, or (760) 347-3675  
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